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November , 2024

Village Water Customer

Swanton, VT

RE: Lead Service Line Inventory

Dear Village Water Customer,

We would like to thank everyone for their cooperation in completing our State mandated
Lead Service Line Inventory of our water system. With your help, we were able to verify
100% of customers service line materials through survey responses or date of construc-
tion information from the Listers Office.

A small number of structures were determined to have lead or the type of galvanized
connections needing replacement. Those property owners have been notified and line
replacements will be coordinated in the spring of 2025. We have provided those custom-
ers with important information on ways to stay safe from lead exposure until replace-
ments can be made. That information is posted with this notice and is also available at
the Municipal Office by contacting Heidi Britch-Valenta at 802-868-3397 x 241 or hbva-
lenta@swanton.net. You can also learn more about the Lead Service Inventory project by
visiting the ANR Water Division website https://dec.vermont.gov/press-release/vermont-
inventory-public-drinking-water-systems-lead-service-lines or at the Vermont Department
of Health’s website https://www.healthvermont.gov/environment/drinking-water/lead-
drinking-water .

Thank you again for your cooperation and we will share more information on this project
as it becomes available.

Sincerely,

William Sheets

Swanton Village Manager



